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Happy Spring!

Hello Everyone,

We hope that you have all
been well over the last part of
the winter and are ready for
spring! Us Ambassadors have
been up to a lot of fun things!
and are excited to fill you in on
all the things we've been up to
as well as what is coming up.
In this Newsletter you can find

. Personal Updates on each
one of the Ambassabors

. Soial Media
« What is coming up

. What we can help with
coming up

« What our region has been
up to lately

Sophia and Charlotte listening to reason at the

Camrose District Multi-species Judging.

westcentralambassadors@4hab.com 4hwestcentral_ambassadors



Personal Updates

Sophia

Hello Everyone! I hope you all have been
enjoying the warm weather and are ready for
spring! Many exciting things have been
happening over the past few months in 4-H
and here are some of my highlights! One of
my favorite highlights was being able to MC
the West Central Regional communications
event where I got to hear many Great
speakers and got to announce who was
going to represent our district at Provincials.
Another highlight from the past few months
was being asked to go and listen to reasons
at the Camrose District Multi-species judging
competition, It was so much fun being able to
meet new and old kids from different parts of
our region. It has been a blast and I can't wait
to see what is coming up in the future!

Sophia

Charlotte

Hello everyone! Since our last newsletter I've
been keeping busy with school and planning
lots of activities at the club level. Just recently
I got the chance to do a judging workshop for
the Camrose District's Judging competition. I
also had the opportunity to be the official
judge for their sheep class in the afternoon.
This was my first time as an official judge so it
was super exciting. The other Ambassadors
and myself have already been asked to help
out with some summer shows which I'm
really looking forward to! Don't feel shy to ask
us for anything you might need help with!
Hope you all have a great spring and look
forward to meeting some of you this summer!
Charlotte

Nicole

Well it's finally officially spring.. and you
know what that means? Summer is right
around the corner!! And we all know what
summer means.. so many fun programs that
4H offers to everyone of all ages! From
summer camp to the different shows around
Alberta, the opportunities seem basically
endless. I am here to inform all you fantastic
kids about everything fun that is coming
your way this summer that you definitely do
not want to miss out on. Even though I am in
Wyoming, I am still plenty up to date on all
the things happening back home in Albertal
Registration, if not already, will be opening
up right away so us Ambassadors want to
make sure you don’t miss out on your
chance to register for these fun events.

Grace
Hi everyone! I hope each of you is having a

wonderful start to the spring season. Since
the last newsletter, many fun and exciting
events have happened in our Region, so here
is an update about what I have been up to. In
February, I attended the Regional Multi-
Species Judging Competition, which was a
little out of my comfort zone, but I learned so
much, and it was a fun experience! In March,
I was able to use everything I learned from
Regional Multi-Species Judging and put it
into helping plan the Camrose District Multi-
Species Judging Workshop and Competition.
I have also been keeping busy with public
speaking competitions, whether it be
competing or judging, and I have also
attended multiple SALTT committee
meetings. It has been a great couple of
months, and I am looking forward to all the
events to come!



What's Been Happening!

/ Alberta \

Social Media

Recently, we have started an
Instagram page to create more
connections within our region. We
intend to post and promote events
happening in our region to keep
members informed about what is
coming up, get them excited about
all the amazing programs as well as
keep you all informed about what we
have been up to!

The username for our account is
4hwestcentral_ambassadors. We hope
you will follow us to stay updated and
connect within the region. If you would
like us to promote anything about your
club like auctions, shows or fundraisers
don't be afraid to contact us either on
Instagram or by email at
westcentral.ambassadors@4hab.com

What Is Coming Up

We know it sometimes can be a bit scary
registering for these things if you do not know
many people attending, however we strongly

encourage you to register for as many events as

possible. We have met some of our best friends
today at these 4 H events, and the memories
you will make and the fun you have will be
endless we promise you!
For the Juniors these are some important
events you want to keep in mind!!
4H Alberta Combined Camp
4H Alberta Combined Camp #2
4H Alberta Archery Camp
4H Alberta 4 Day Junior Camp
4H AlLberta 5 Day Junior Camp

Now for you Intermediates!!
4H Alberta Combined Camp
4H Alberta Combined Camp #2
Science Day 2023 in Calgary
Science Day 2023 in Edmonton
Aspiring Intermediate Members (AIM)
4H Alberta Archery Day Camp
4H Alberta Intermediate Camp
4H Alberta Intermediate Camp #2
4H Alberta Family Camp
4H Alberta Trek Camp
4H Alberta Inspiration Camp

And last but not least, the Seniors!
Senior Symposium and Trip Selection.
Registration closes April 18
4H Trailblazers 2023 Virtual
4H Trailblazers 2023 In Person
4H Alberta Archery Day Camp
4H Alberta Family Camp
YLEAD- Youth Leadership Experience and
Development Camp

As far as the Livestock Events go, there are also
a few shows this summer that you can register
for!
4 H Alberta Beef Heifer Show, Registration
deadline is June 1.
4 H Alberta Sheep Program, Registration
deadline is June 1 as well.

For all the camps I listed Registration is already
open and closing on May 15. For the other
events you can find all the dates on the 4 H
Alberta Website under each event.

I hope this helps keep you up to date on all the
awesome events that are planned for all you
members to attend!!

Please always remember to reach out to any of
us ambassadors if you have any questions.



What's Been Happening!

What Our Region Has Been
UpTo

Our region has been up to lots since our
last newsletter.

Public Speaking and Presentations at
the club, zone, district, and regional levels
have wrapped up. Great job to everyone
who competed at all levels and good luck
to the seniors from our region heading on
to the provincial level.

Provincial Communications is
happening on April 15th in Sherwood
park for anyone interested in attending!
Our region also had Regional Judging in
March. There were LOTS of awesome
classes.

Coming up a lot of districts and clubs are
just  moving into their judging
competitions so if you want any help feel
free to contact us!

In March our Region’s alumni also put
together and helped chaperon the Senior
Ski Trip to Panorama which seemed like
a blast!

Now we are moving into the most
exciting part of the year. Achievement
Days, interclub, district, and regional
show season!

Don't forget that we are available and
would love to help out with anything you
might need.

What We Have To Offer!

As Many of you probably know
Achievements days, district and regional
shows are approaching fast, We would
just like to remind everyone that we are
here to help with anything and
everything, We love being able to go out
and meet new and old 4-H members
from around the Region so if you have an
achievement day or show you would like
us to attend please do not be afraid to
email us or DM us on Instagram. We
can't promise all of us will be able to
make it out but we will try our best!

If there is anything you would like us to
know about or attend, please do not feel
afraid to ask! We are always willing!

Until Next Time!

Well thats a wrap for our spring
newsletter! We hope that everyone has
an amazing spring and good luck in all of
your achievements days!

Here are some highlights from the
newsletter,

« Make sure to check out our Social
Media Page!

. Get signed up for any provincial or
regional activities that are being put
on! Itis bound to be a blast!

. Make sure to contact us about any
help you may need!

Sophia, Nicole, Charlotte and Grace

westcentral.ambassadors@4hab.com
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